
 

 

 

 

John Grant Helm Memorial Scholarship 
 
 
 

John Helm was an invaluable member of the board of the CSCMP St. Louis 
Roundtable. His devotion and dedication to the success of this organization was 

paramount, and he would want everyone to follow his lead and live life to the fullest. 
 

Sponsored by: 
 Rockfarm Supply Chain Solutions – St. Louis 

Boeing Center for Supply Chain Innovation 
UMSL Department of Supply Chain & Analytics 

The $1,000 scholarship is awarded annually to a student focusing on a supply chain 
curriculum at a local university who exhibits leadership qualities, community engagement, and 

academic achievement. The award will be deposited directly into the student’s account at 
$500 each semester. The CSCMP St. Louis Roundtable may elect to award $500 to a 

different student each semester. 
 

ACADEMIC YEAR: FALL 2023 – SPRING 2024 

 

 

Dear Student, 
 

You are invited to participate in the application process for the John Grant Helm Memorial 
Scholarship. To apply, email your resume and statement of interest to your supply chain 
professor. Please ask your professor to forward these documents and a letter of 
recommendation to Dr. Stan Solomon at ssimons@siue.edu by June 1, 2023. 

 
Your resume should include the following: 

• Name, address, phone, email 
 

• Degree / major expected, expected month / year of graduation, GPA / scale 
 

• Demonstrated leadership principles 
 

• Supply Chain coursework 
 

• Employment experience, particularly supply chain 
 

• Organizational affiliations, activities and positions held 
 

• Scholarship / awards 
 

Your statement of interest should address why you are a deserving recipient of this scholarship. 

 
 

Thank you for your interest and participation, 
 

Stan Solomon & Jill Bernard Bracy, Education Co-Chairs 
CSCMP – St. Louis Roundtable 

mailto:ssimons@siue.edu

